
 
 

Date: 2017-06-23  

   

FCC ID: ZMYDWA0100 

 

To the attention of 

Federal Communications Commission 

Authorization and Evaluation Division 

 

Confidentiality Request 

 

Pursuant to Sections 0.457 and 0.459 of the commission’s rules, we request 

short-term confidential treatment for the following information until 

2017/12/23 in order to ensure sensitive business information remains 

confidential until the actual marketing of the device:  

 

External photos 

Test Setup photos 

User’s manual 

Internal Photos 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

 

 

----------------------------------- 

YI Wang / Section Manager 

Telephone Number: +886-3-577-7998 

Email: ywang@mitrastar.com.tw 

MitraStar Technology Corporation 


